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News 

Year 2 have been making some wonderful bird feeders out of pine cones in 

preparation for some creative writing in English next week. Mrs S Finlow 

Year 3 have produced some fantastic cave 

art this week in English! The children had 

great fun immersing themselves in their 

new text, Stone Age Boy. We have also 

completed some wonderful work on 

apostrophes for contraction this week! 

The children really enjoyed constructing  

contracted words. Miss E Boddice 

 

 

The children in Year R and Year 1 had a treat this week, joining Year 6 for a half hour of creative 

fun on the playground. It was a real hit with the children and something we will do again.  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club and After School 

Provision 
 

ALL SESSIONS MUST BE PRE-BOOKED 
 

 

Breakfast Club:  
7:45am - 8:30am £3.50 per child 
 

After School Club:   
3:15pm - 4:30pm £5.00 per child  
4:30pm – 5:30pm £2.00 per child 

Attendance:   
 

We have had a strong start this term with attendance, thank you.  Attendance this week is 97.7%              
 

A reminder that if your child is well enough to attend school, please send them as it is vital they attend 
school as regularly as possible. If your child has been off school with a sickness bug, they need to be 48 hours 
clear before they return.  Absences must be reported daily either via message through the MCAS app, 
emailing gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk or calling the school on 01885 483237. 
 

As per the letter sent out recently there has been a change to the national guidance regarding term time 

holidays.  We are unable to authorise any term time holidays now unless there are exceptional circumstances.  

This is a decision taken by Herefordshire Council and is beyond our control.  Thank you for your 

understanding. 
 

Highest Class attendance this week goes to:      YEAR 1 

Dates for your diary: 

January 
2025 

 

21st Sports Hall Athletics Year 5 and 6 (invited children) 
22nd  School Nurse Drop-in Clinic, 1.00pm-3.30pm (see poster below) 

February  
14th End of Spring Term 1 

 

 

 

 YEAR 4  

MONDAY 
 

Please come to school dressed in your 
Forest School clothes, with your 
outdoor boots or wellies in a carrier 
bag. 

Awards: 

 Pupil of the Week Book Worm 

Nursery Isabelle Esmé 

Reception Jasmine Ella 

Year 1 Georgina Dottie 

Year 2 Harmony Joel 

Year 3 Jeron Bethany 

Year 4 Wiktoria Alfie 

Year 5 Jacob Amelia 

Year 6 Lucas Edie 
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Monday Year 4 wear kit to school 

Monday Year 5 bring kit to school to change 

Tuesday Year 3 wear kit to school 

Tuesday Year 6 bring kit to school to change 

Wednesday Reception wear kit to school 

Wednesday Year 2 wear kit to school 

Thursday Year 1 wear kit to school 

 

When children come in to school dressed 
in their PE kit it allows for more time to 
be used for physical activity rather than 

time taken up changing. 

After School Clubs: Start on Monday 13th January for 5 weeks, ending on Thursday 13th February 

Day Activity Year Group Led By Time Maximum 

Monday Football – girls Year 3, 4, 5, 6 Miss R Jinks 3.15-4.15pm 20 

Monday Times Table Club Year 3, 4,  Mr L Hollywell 3.15-4.15pm 30 

Tuesday Stay and Play Year R, 1 Mrs H Bufton 3.15-4.15pm 15 

Tuesday Games Year 2 Mrs K Miles 3.15-4.15pm 20 

Thursday Netball - KS2 Year 3, 4, 5, 6 Miss R Jinks 3.15-4.15pm 15 

Thursday Netball - KS1 Year 1, 2 Mrs S Smith 3.15-4.15pm 15 
 

Briony, the School Nurse will 

be here on Wednesday 22nd 

January, 1.00pm-3.30pm to 

support our children and 

families.  

Briony is here to provide a 

‘drop-in clinic’ between 

1.00pm-3.30pm, please let the 

office know if you would like to 

book an appointment. 

gunwin@st-

peters.hereford.sch.uk 

01885 483237 
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